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Year 5 & 6 Notice 
 

        Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  

 

We are aware that some parents would like their children to walk home alone from school. 

For the safety of your child, the school must have written confirmation from parents, 

granting permission for their child to walk home alone.  

 

If you would like your child to walk home alone from School, please complete the 

permission slip below and return it to the School Office before the date you wish your child 

to begin walking home alone. The school will not be able to authorise any child walking 

home alone, without having prior permission from parent(s). 

  

Thank you for your continued support of helping us to ensure the safeguarding of all the 

children at our school.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

School Office  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Permission to Walk Home Alone 

 

I give permission for (full name) ________________________________in class ____________ 

to walk home alone from School.  

 

Parent Full Name: ___________________________ Signature: _______________________ 

 

Relationship to pupil: ____________________________ Contact Number: ____________________  

 

Date_______________________________ 


